Homework Procedures
Dear Parents/Guardians,

 
We will be starting homework next week.  I have outlined my homework procedures below. Please review before beginning any assignments. 

Every week I will send home a classroom newsletter. This newsletter will include the homework for the week, as well as a reminder of upcoming events.  I always try to let you know as soon as I know dates and times so you can plan accordingly.

Homework for the week goes home on Monday and should be returned by Friday.  Homework doesn’t have to be handed in at one time.  You may return homework as you complete it. Please be sure to put a name on each page so all their hard work is documented.
· Phonics homework locate other words with a common sound in their nightly reading 
· Sight words are meant to be reviewed nightly until the student recognizes the word immediately then the word may be put aside for later practice.  Student’s ability to recognize sight words will be observed during our reading group time.  It is very important the students practice these words. 50% of all written work contains these words.
· Math homework will be practice of what we learned in class. 
· Reading homework is nightly practice. Read for at least 10-15 minutes a night.

If a student does not complete homework regularly, they will have to complete it during our daily choice time.

Periodically projects will be assigned. A due date will be provided.  These projects are assigned to accompany a unit we are studying in class or an upcoming holiday.  I encourage parents to guide your child through it but allow them to complete it independently. 

If at anytime a question should arise about an assignment or project, please write us a note or an e-mail. 
Let’s have a great year!!

Sincerely,

Ms. Gina Verdi & Mrs. Ferrara
